HB 115 -- WORKERS' COMPENSATION

SPONSOR: Remole

Currently, volunteers for certain not-for-profit organizations are
excluded from workers' compensation coverage. This bill amends the
law to also exclude members of the board of directors of such

organizations from workers' compensation coverage.

This bill is the same as HB 2438 (2018).



